
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP Award Winners 

Reception Wynter Hallie Skyla 

Y1 Jaxon Isla B Phoebe 

Y2 Mark Lucy Frankie 

Y3 Jacob John Minahil 

Y4 Jack Donny Millie P 

Y5 Jessica Mc Fearne Joe 

Y6 Amelia F Poppy Lowenna 

 
Our Christian Value for this term is Generosity 

 

 

Headteacher Award 
Reception – Hallie, Wynter, and Skyla 

Year 4 – Darcie R 
Year 6 – Poppy, Lily and Finley M 

 

Shine Award 
Louis B Year 4 for supporting one of his friends at lunchtime 

 
 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 21st April 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



NOTES FOR PARENTS 

 

• On 5th May the school will be celebrating the King's Coronation please see below for details 

• Sats week for our Year 6’s start on the 9th May 

• 24th May - John Wesley Service by year 5  

• 7th-9th June - Year 6 residential  

 

 

‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Year 2 have been working hard on their writing 
 
 

 
 

Lisa from Barnardo’s has been delivering B’s Buddies training to our Year 5 class 

today.     
 

 
 

 

 

 

Reception have been learning 
new words this week….nest, 
tent, felt and tricky words 
such as said, have, so, like 



 

 
Wishing everyone who is celebrating this weekend a happy celebration. 

 

Safeguarding 
 

 

 
 



 
 

PE TIMETABLE APRIL 2023 
 

We have some slight changes to the PE timetable this week * 
 

Monday Year 1 
Tuesday *Year 1,Year *5 and Year 6 
Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 
Thursday  
Friday Reception and Year 2 

 
 
The timetable for additional PE sessions on Thursday is as follows: 
 

 
 
 
 

*Tuesday 25.04.23 Year 1 

Thursday 04.05.23 Year 2 

Thursday 11.05.23 Year 3 

Thursday 18.05.23 Year 4 

Thursday 25.05.23 Year 5 

Prayer of the Week 

 

Dear Lord, Thank you for our gifts Lord 

Amen 

Harper P Year 3 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Reception class with 99.2% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 97.5% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.9% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.6% 

 

  



KINGS CORONATION 

 

As a school, we will be celebrating the King's Coronation on Friday 5th 

May 

Children may come to school in RED/WHITE and BLUE for the day 

For any child who has a school meal normally on this day we will 

provide a packed lunch, all other children please bring their own packed 
lunch as usual. 

 

Congratulations  

 

We are very pleased to announce that our feeder school Rainhill High has recently been awarded a 
Good in all areas in their recent Ofsted inspection. 

Well done from all of us at Nutgrove 

 

 

 

Community 

St Helens foodbank is very low on stock. If anyone would like to donate anything please bring it into 
school and we will deliver it to them ASAP 

 
 


